Town of Kennebunk, Maine



Town Office Tel: (207)985-2102 Fax: (207)985-4609

March 25, 2015

Lori Parham State Director, AARP Maine 53 Baxter Blvd., Suite 202 Portland, ME 04101

Dear Ms. Parham,

The Town of Kennebunk is extremely interested in becoming part of the AARP Network of Age Friendly Communities Program. Our community has a growing elderly population and we have continued to actively work to address the existing and future needs of this age group. By joining the AARP network, our goal is to learn about the types of housing related improvements, public improvements, civic participation and other community services that can positively influence and improve the livability and quality of life for our older residents.

We wish to learn more about our senior population and to plan for the improvements and services which will allow our seniors to remain in their homes longer and to have an improved quality of life.

The Town of Kennebunk look's forward to becoming a member of the AARP Network of Age-Friendly communities.

.Sincerely,

Kevin Donovan, Chairman Kennebunk Board of Selectmen